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Process for Amending SPP Business Practices
Step One: The requestor must contact the Chairman or Staff Secretary of the Business Practices Working Group (BPWG) and ask that a proposal be presented to the BPWG. (The BPWG roster may be found on the SPP.org home page under the Org Groups tab or at: http://www.spp.org/committee_detail.asp?commID=31) The requestor should provide a redlined version of the proposal if the proposal is regarding a current business practice. If the proposal is a new item then a document outlining the requested change should be provided to the BPWG staff secretary. 
Step Two: The proposed amendment will be put on the agenda of an upcoming meeting and introduced to the BPWG for discussion. The party making the proposal should be in attendance during the meeting in which the proposal is discussed in order to provide any needed insight or reasoning for the change. Should the BPWG agree that a change or addition is needed it will be presented to the group for a vote by the voting members of the BPWG. If a majority vote approves the changes then the proposal will move on to the following steps. If the vote fails then it can be re-presented with modifications beginning with step one.
Step Three: BPWG approved amendments are submitted to the Regional Tariff Working Group (RTWG) and Operating Reliability Working Group (ORWG) for assessment, discussion, and review by the respective voting members of these two working groups. (The purpose of the RTWG is to ensure that no tariff language is being violated and the ORWG ensures that there are no reliability concerns.
Step Four: RTWG and ORWG reviewed proposals are submitted by the BPWG to the Market Operations and Policy Committee (MOPC) for assessment, discussion, and vote for approval by the voting members of the MOPC. Approved Business Practices will move to step five, denied changes will move back to step two with MOPC comments. 

Step Five: MOPC approved Business Practices are posted for a minimum of three business days on the SPP OASIS for informational purposes. An effective date will be included in the posting.

Step Six: Approved Business Practices are posted to the SPP Business Practices document found on the SPP public website and are effective once they are posted. 
